
 

DVEC offers a helping hand to Milnor Park Board 

 

It won’t be long and residents around Milnor will be able to enjoy free movies in the park, thanks to the 

efforts of the Milnor Park District and a helping hand from Dakota Valley Electric Cooperative 

lineworkers who set two poles for a large outdoor movie screen.    

According to park district board member Greta Buskohl, they plan to fasten a white tarp 

between the poles to serve as a movie screen.   

The park district has made plans to show family-oriented movies.  Buskohl says since so many 

activities have been cancelled due to Covid-19, the free outdoor movies will give kids something to look 

forward to this summer.   

 


